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The full board of Governors met on 21st September 2017 

At this first meeting of the year, Ray Gillard was appointed as Chair and Suzan Bishop as Vice Chair, both for a 

term of two years.  Committee Membership for the academic year 17/18, chairs for each Committee and the 

terms of reference were approved. An update was given about the vacancy for a Foundation Governor and that 

the process of to elect a new parent governor is underway.   

The school evaluation report was discussed with a particular focus on the Leadership and Management section. 

The governors supported Mrs Farraday’s assessment that the school is currently graded as ‘good’ in this area.  

Mrs Farraday presented her report and the Governors noted that there had been a very positive start to the year 

with 66 pupils now on roll and that attendance for last academic year was slightly improved on the previous year.   

The renewal of the licence for the dining hall was also discussed. 

Mrs Farraday reported that all staff had received a full day’s training on First Aid procedures and had refresher 

training on ‘Keeping Children Safe in Education’ and then presented Governors with an update on Safeguarding. 

Jenny Berge 

Governor 

 

 


